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Alison Kisselgof

From: Libby Wojdak <libbywojdak@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:21 AM
To: Alison Kisselgof
Subject: 21 Tea Lane, Chilmark - Revised Wall Plan
Attachments: Wall Permit Application #2.docx

Hi Alison 
Thank you so much for your call yesterday.  I am attaching two images to help explain my change in plans with 
regard to the beautiful stone wall surrounding my property on Tea Lane.   
 
As I have gotten into further discussions with my contractor about the home I intend to build and the necessary 
driveway access, it has become apparent that for the long term, moving the driveway to the other end of the lot 
will have less negative impact on this wonderful property.   
 
Also, as I related in my previous request to the Review Committee.  It is my intention to have the wall fully 
restored post construction by an island professional.  I further intend to repurpose all stones that are moved to 
make my driveway opening to restore the rest of the perimeter wall completely.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I will also send these attachments along to you by mail with my 
check for the hearing fee.  Thanks so much for your assistance.  I look forward to discussing this with the 
Review Committee on July 24th. 
 
Libby Wojdak 
610-613-2637 
P. O. Box 366 
Gladwyne, PA  19035 



21 Tea Lane – Driveway Relocation Plan 

Aerial of 21 Tea Lane Site 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



21 Tea Lane – Driveway Relocation Plan 

New Permanent Access Location 

 


